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We can accommodate 3-4 attendees per  

district.  Please RSVP to  

Sue O’Bryan at  

sobryan@ocmboces.org  

 

Have you been hearing the term standards

-based IEPs? Are you confused what this 

means? This training will explain the 

meaning of standards-based IEPs and will 

walk participants through a process on 

how to align IEPs to the Common Core 

Learning Standards. The training will     

discuss the memos  that were released in 

June 2014. There will also be a special  

focus on present levels of performance 

and measurable annual goals.  

 

* Special Ed. Council will meet for the first 15 

minutes of this session to review new       

business and distribute updates.    


